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Councillor Elgar 
 
In the past couple of months, is when I first heard of the Waste 
Facility Expansion Plan on the North Service Road.  I'm currently a 
resident to Glen Abbey and moved  here approximately three years ago 
from Mississauga.  I investigated to the best of my ability what 
Oakville had to offer for my Family, and I was very pleased with the 
education system, recreation and the other amenities.  I only found out 
a year ago where the Waste Water Plant was located,   and recently was 
informed of it's expansion proposals. 
 
I'm presently employed in commercial mechanical contracting business, 
and work in many  areas around the GTA. On numerous mornings I get 
stuck in traffic on the QEW, near the East part of Etokicoke and wonder 
how these residents can put up with this putrid odour which overhangs 
their community.  I hope and trust this does NOT happen to Oakville, 
further more the community of Glen Abbey. 
 
I do not have a problem in paying for our Fair share of developments 
and improvements pertaining to Waste Water Treatment Program providing 
other Halton municipalities do the same, from the original Master Plan 
to the Current Plan. 
 
I'm also concerned on the effects pertaining to the water front 
environment and how the Phosphorous will affect the Lake. 
I’d like to take a moment to  Thank You and Councillor Flynn for the 
informative process that you've  undertaken in making the Public aware 
of this situation. I just happened to catch the two latest broadcasts 
pertaining to this situation on Cogeco TV. 
I was very appalled by the Bureaucratic Process in the segment that 
was broadcasted February 12 and  encourage your persistence  to this 
cause.    I totally support your thoughts in this matter and you may 
put me on your mailing list. 
 
 
Thank-You Again, 
Sincerely 
 
Keith Harding 
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